
9m – Idas Road Playing Field 
  
Learners Trust are awaiting for a confirmation of the date to mow the field.  
 
The delay has been caused by a lack of availability from contractors to quote and then cut 
the field. 
 
After a brief wait for quotes, we instructed the contractor to cut the grass as soon as 
possible on 02/10. 
 
They have confirmed the field will be cut on 31/10.  
 
We have a contract to agree in terms of best value moving forward for frequent cutting but 
hopefully this will be sorted and will resolve this issue. 
 
 


